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Senator Elaine Phillips recently meet with the Carle Place Senior Citizens and spoke about a

wide range of topics important to seniors.

“Thank you to the Carle Place Senior Citizens for inviting me to attend their recent meeting,”

Senator Elaine Phillips said. “It was great to meet everyone and I appreciated the

opportunity to speak about important issues such as protecting yourself from scams, fraud

and identity theft. Seniors are the foundation of our communities, and as an elected official,

I am proud to be fighting to improve the quality of their lives.”

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/elaine-phillips/landing


 

                                                  


